
Dear,  

We would like to inform you that, unfortunately, we are unable to upload the results for the 
clinical study “Real time monitoring of blood propofol concentration of two different propofol 2% 
formulations”. 

Due to challenges encountered during the recruitment process, we were unable to complete 
enrollment and gather all the necessary data to proceed with the study. Despite our efforts, the 
recruitment targets were not met, which has prevented us from obtaining the full results for 
analysis. 

On behalf of UZ Brussels. 
Department of anesthesiology.  


